
                      
 

Memorandum 
 
 
 
To: Rick Jensen 
 

From: Sue Pope 

Date: Ice melter product 

 

Re: March 10, 2011 

 

The University Of Utah Landscape Maintenance Department has been using your 

Ice melter products for a minimum of 12 years, which has been under my direct 

Supervision. We have found your product very successful in melting snow and 

Ice. While using this product over the many years, we have observed little salt 

Damage within our landscape and concrete. If damage has occurred, it is mainly 

Due to the method of application and not the products quality. 

 

Throughout the years the Morgro Company has always provided us with 

Dependable and reliable service. Having the product available with prompt 

Delivery has allowed our department the ability to keep our campus safe during the 

Winter months. 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your service 

Sue Pope 

Landscape Maintenance Supervisor 

Phone 581-5358 

Fax: 585-9308 

E-mail: sue.pope@fm.utah.edu 


